
            [image: ]
        




Werner Zurek





Die adlige polnische Familie Stankar.





The noble Polish family Stankar.
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Stankar. In a silver field, a black, gold-armored ,
crowned eagle, which carries a shield on its breast, in whose red
field stands a vertical blank sword, the tip of which is decorated
with a silver crescent moon open at the top. On the crown of the
eagle a small vertical red flag wound once around the shaft. From
Mantua in Italy Franz Stankar moved to Poland, where he received
the indigenate in 1569. The coat of arms are carried by:



Stankar and Smoczynski.





Coat of Arms of Stankar (Vol. 8 p. 490-491)



Stankar Crest . The eagle should be black, with
flared wings, legs and yellow nose on the right shield, head
turned, on the chest its red shield on which the white sword is
pointed straight up, at the very end its moon is looking straight
up in the sky, crown on [p. 491] on the head of the eagle from
which the red flag emerges, in S on a shaft, this is how the coat
of arms of Augustus I, King of Poland was described in his letter
to Okol . Volume. 3rd fol . 106. of whom the Stankar family was
native in 1569. Franciszek Stankar, son of Michał , first came from
Mantua with this coat of arms, an expert in Hebrew and Greek, who
settled in these lands after marrying his wife Łosiowna . Some of
his writings are in print, but all breathe a heretical spirit, like
the canons reformationis Ecclesiarum Polonicalium 1552. Whoever
wishes to have more complete information about him, let him
Historiam Prussicam Joannis Leonis fol read . 462. and Orzechowski
Stanislaw Chymera , to whom he wrote while correcting his mistakes:
he left behind two daughters, Anna Strzyżowska and Paulina
Przyskowska , supposedly more Przyskowska , and sons by Franciszek
and Jan Ambrożego . Of these, from the fortune and heresy of his
father, the heir of 1611, Franciszek had behind him Barbara
Marszewska , four of whom were daughters, Anna for Mikołaj
Białobrzeski , Agnieszka for Hieronim Białobrzeski , Mikołaj's
brother, and Anna went for Wężyk Widawski , Ewa for Mysłowski ,
Zofia the first union for Achler , 2do, for Otwinowski and two
sons. Peter and Adam. Piotr was a Grabowiecki military, a Horodel
town clerk, from the 1638 Sejm. Commissioner for the borders of
Silesia, Constit . fol . 20 .His wife Maryna, daughter of Piotr
Bogusz nee Katarzyna Rejowny , but childless: the second Krystyna
nee Adam Żół-kiewski was born, the latter gave birth to two
daughters, Konstancja , first Paweł Sienicki , the head of Buski ,
after him the provincial judge of Żmudzki , and Aleksandra
Wespazjan Sienicki , Chełmski 's cupbearer , and son Aleksander.
Adam, Piotr's brother, had Anna Wawrzyniec behind him Jahodyński ,
Buski's assistant, a daughter by whom he had only two daughters,
Deodata and Zofia. Jan Ambrose, the second brother, son of
Franciszek from Łosiowna , a writer from the town of Przemyśl ,
died in 1616. He left seven sons with Zofia Stradomska , from whom
they captured Michał Tatars, and Stanisław took Barbara Bieniedzka
, née Zardecka . after him the provincial judges of Przystanowski ,
Żmudzki and Aleksandra Vespazjan Sienicki , Chełmski 's cupbearer ,
and son Aleksander. Adam, Piotr's brother, had Anna Wawrzyniec
behind him Jahodyński , Buski's assistant, a daughter by whom he
had only two daughters, Deodata and Zofia. Jan Ambrose, the second
brother, son of Franciszek from Łosiowna , a writer from the town
of Przemyśl , died in 1616. He left seven sons with Zofia
Stradomska , from whom they captured Michał Tatars, and Stanisław
took Barbara Bieniedzka , née Zardecka . after him the provincial
judges of Przystanowski , Żmudzki and Aleksandra Vespazjan Sienicki
, Chełmski 's cupbearer , and son Aleksander. Adam, Piotr's
brother, had Anna Wawrzyniec behind him Jahodyński , Buski's
assistant, a daughter by whom he had only two daughters, Deodata
and Zofia. Jan Ambrose, the second brother, son of Franciszek from
Łosiowna , a writer from the town of Przemyśl , died in 1616. He
left seven sons with Zofia Stradomska , from whom they captured
Michał Tatars, and Stanisław took Barbara Bieniedzka , née Zardecka
.
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